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How to help your children with Maths 

A Workshop for Parents 
Primary Hall - 8:00 am -9:00 am 
Tuesday 16th September 2025 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
As part of our upcoming Primary Maths Week, we are thrilled to welcome Liz Gibbs and 
Andrew Jeffrey to Bangkok Patana School from September 12th to 18th. During their visit, 
we warmly invite you to attend a special Parent Workshop focused on how children learn 
mathematics in the primary years. 
 
Date: Tuesday 16th September 
Time: 8:00 AM 

Location: Primary Hall 
 
This fun and practical session is designed to support parents in understanding the 
approaches we use to teach maths and how you can nurture a love of mathematical thinking 
at home. Liz and Andrew will share insights, strategies, and engaging activities that highlight 
the joy and wonder of maths learning. 
 
Whether you are curious about how maths is taught today or looking for ways to support your 
child’s confidence and curiosity, this workshop promises to be both informative and enjoyable. 
 
To help us plan, please complete the RSVP form below to confirm your attendance: 
RSVP 
  
We look forward to welcoming you on the 16th! 
 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Rachel Preston 
Vice Principal, Curriculum 

https://forms.office.com/r/0c7SuRUjDH

